
UAM OPERATING PROCEDURE 240.1 
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION UNDER FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT  
 
 
The Arkansas Freedom of Information Act makes selected public documents accessible to 
taxpayers upon request.   
 
All non-university persons requesting official information regarding the University or its 
operation are to be referred to the Assistant to the Chancellor in the Chancellor’s Office.  
 
University employees should continue to utilize normal administrative channels to secure any 
information about the University.  
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